From: presncwc@gmail.com Received: 21 Feb 2019 03:24:46 PM >>>

Subject : Nuclear Disarmament Treaties >>>>

From: Prime Minister/Premier Ministre < PM@pm.gc.ca>

Subject: Office of the Prime Minister / Cabinet du Premier ministre

Date: February 22, 2019 at 4:52:53 PM GMT-5

Cc: "Chrystia Freeland, P.C., M.P." < Chrystia.Freeland@International.gc.ca

Dear Ms. Cohen-Rose:

I would like to acknowledge receipt of your correspondence addressed to Prime Minister Justin Trudeau regarding nuclear weapons.

Please be assured that your comments, offered on behalf of the National Council of Women of Canada, have been carefully reviewed. I have taken the liberty of forwarding your email to the Honourable Chrystia Freeland, Minister of Foreign Affairs. While the Prime Minister appreciates being made aware of your concerns, he will leave the issue to be considered by Minister Freeland.

Thank you for taking the time to write.

M. Bredeson
Executive Correspondence Officer
for the Prime Minister's Office
Agent de correspondance
de la haute direction pour le Cabinet du Premier ministre